
VILLAGE OF EDEN 
PO BOX 65 

EDEN WI 53019 
April 15, 2021 

 
ATTENTION LICENSE HOLDERS IN THE VILLAGE OF EDEN: 
 
ALL REQUESTS AND APPPLICATIONS FOR THE LICENSES FOR THE 2021-2022 MUST BE RECEIVED 
BY THE CLERK/TREASURER BY MAY 19, 2021, IN ORDER FOR PUBLICATION REQUIREMENTS TO 
BE MET FOR APPROVAL AT THE JUNE 15, 2021, VILLAGE BOARD MEETING. 
 
APPLICATIONS CAN BE PICKED UP ON TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY, OR THURSDAY FROM 8:00AM 
UNTIL 3:00PM OR CAN BE PRINTED FROM OUR WEBSITE AT www.villageofeden.com. 
 
LICENSES INCLUDED IN THIS WOULD BE: 
 CLASS B BEER AND LIQUOR 
 CLASS A BEER AND LIQUOR 
 CIGARETTE LICENSES 
 OPERATOR LICENSES 
 MOBILE HOME PARK AND OPERATION 
 PICNIC LICENSES 
 
A COPY OF YOUR CURRENT SELLER’S PERMIT AND FEDERAL EMPLOYER IDENTIFICATION 
NUMBER OR SOCIAL SECURITY NUMBER WILL BE REQUIRED TO VERIFY INFORMATION ON THE 
RETURN AS WELL AS A CURRENT COPY OF YOUR FIRE INSPECTION REPORT. 
 
NO LICENSES SHALL BE APPROVED AND/OR ISSUED UNLESS LICENSEES HAVE MADE PAYMENT 
IN FULL, PRIOR TO THE JUNE 15,2021 MEETING. ALL FEES, TAXES, SEWER BILLS MUST BE PAID 
IN FULL, PRIOR TO THE JUNE 15,2021 MEETING. 
 
ALL LICENSES CAN BE PICKED UP DURING REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS FOLLOWING THE JUNE 
15,2021, MEETING. 
 
IF THERE ARE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL THE VILLAGE OFFICE DURING REGULAR BUSINESS 
HOURS. 920-477-4304. 
 
PLEASE FIND INCLUDED A COPY OF FEES THAT WILL BE CHARGED FOR LICENSES THIS YEAR. 
 
THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR COOPERATION 
 
KARI SCHLEFKE, CLERK/TREASURER 
 
 

http://www.villageofeden.com/

